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Bible:  This week John 13:34 A new command I give you; 

Love one another. As I have loved you, so you must 

love one another. Next week: Galatians 6:9. 

 

Phonics: Review 100 words. Sight words your child 

should know: to, do, a, an, the, it, in, at, am, on, 

off, is, has, as, and of. Please review one vowel 

words. We begin two-vowel words this week (ex. Made). 

 

Reading: Reading groups working on blends and one 

vowel words. Reading books will come home next week. 

Please keep those books at home and read them (1-2 

pages each night until you get the next book).  

 

Handwriting: This week we are beginning capital 

cursive letters. We are also learning to connect 

letters in cursive to make words. 

 

Math: We are learning to count to 100. Counting by 

10’s, the teen family and dot addition. 

 

Social Studies: We are learning about other countries. 

England and Netherlands.  

 

Sign Language: signing numbers, and neighborhood items 

(store, car, library ect.) 

 

Science: This week we are beginning to make a crystal 

tree. Crystals grow like ice when it’s cold forming 

icicles.  

 

 

Student of the Month 

McKenna 

 

Student of the Week 

Emily 

 

Show and Tell 

Dominic – Fri 1/15 

Study Buddies with Mrs. L’s Class: This week we will 

be making windmills to learn more about the 

Netherlands.  

 

Art with moms: We are excited to work on snowmen this 

week  

 

 

 
Important Dates:  

1/18: No School – Martin Luther King Day  

1/19: KA/KB Parent Teacher Meeting 6:30PM -7:30PM 

in Mrs. Del Toro’s classroom.  

1/20-2/12: No violin classes (We will be 

practicing for our musical).  

1/26: 100 Day Party   

1/29: Reading Event (more information to come).  

2/12: Kindergarten Musical 9:00AM. Please note 

that the date has changed. There will be only one 

performance for Kindergarten.  

 

Teacher’s Words: 
Dear Parents, 

 

We are beginning our third 

quarter. Please know that 

this is the quarter that we 

begin Honor Roll. This 

quarter is the toughest so 

please keep up with reviewing 

at home.  

 

 Before Christmas break I 

sent home a list of 100 

words. Please practice those 

words with your child to get 

them ready for our reading 

groups. Reading groups resume 

this week. Also, your child 

will be expected to do a 

little more independent work 

this quarter.  

 

Please note that our musical 

date has changed to Fri. 

2/12. We will be sending home 

information about musical t-

shirts soon. Every child must 

purchase one. We will be 

wearing our musical t-shirt 

and long jean pants. 

 

In His service, 

Mrs. McDonough 

A Peek at our Week in 

Kindergarten 


